
The February 5 Meeting is
cancelled and you are invited
to meet with the finalists for

City Manager
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After a national search and vetting by a Citizen's
Committee, there are two finalists for the job of
City Manager. The City Commissioners will be

interviewing the candidates the next day.

The February 5 Meeting was
cancelled so we can all go to

Neighbor Support Night.​



Thursday, February 13, 2025 | 5:30 - 8 PM
City Hall Parking Garage located at 200 NE 2nd Street

#WeAreFTL
Neighbor Support Night is a night dedicated to Fort Lauderdale's neighbors.
The event provides an opportunity for neighbors to join together with their City
to strengthen community ties, elevate public spirit, and build civic awareness in
a fun, casual, exciting block party type of atmosphere. 

We invite you to join us for an interactive, exciting event with fun for the entire
family. The City of Fort Lauderdale is offering free, Florida-friendly trees during
Neighbor Support Night. 

Neighbor Support Night Activities 
Learn about your City and meet City officials and Community Builders
Find out how to apply for City jobs 
Take a photo with the Mayor Trantalis and your City Commissioners
Enjoy fun time with your kids
Explore part-time, temporary, and volunteer opportunities
Learn about employee benefits 
Climb aboard emergency response and utilities vehicles
Learn about recycling and sustainability
Meet firefighter, police officers, and mounted patrol horses 
Enjoy live entertainment and refreshments, and much more!

 
Parking Information
Free parking will be available on the first and fourth floors of the City Hall
Garage, located at 200 NE 2nd Street, just east of Andrews Avenue (entrances
are on NE 1st and NE 2nd Streets). If the City Hall Garage is full, additional
parking is available in the Coral Lot, located at 200 NW 1st Avenue between
NW 2nd and NW 4th Streets just west of Andrews Avenue. The Coral Lot is
within walking distance of City Hall. Public Safety Aides will be onsite from 5-8
p.m. to assist with traffic.

 

More Information
954-828-5289  juniar@fortlauderdale.gov

https://goo.gl/maps/w1ump7WREn9vb6739
http://https//goo.gl/maps/f11vq67ZqghSSS6YA
mailto:juniar@fortlauderdale.gov


The next Harbordale Civic
Association Meeting is March 5.

Be sure to renew your membership.

Here is an easy way to pay your
2025 Harbordale Civic
Association Dues with PayPal

Scan the QR code and it will take you
to the Harbordale Civic Association
Pay Pal site. You can automatically
pay your dues thru your Pay Pal
Account. Dues are still only $15.00

Or pay your annual dues
securely on line with a credit
card

Click on the image and you will be
redirected to "Become a Member"
at Harbordale.org

Harbordale Civic Association | P.O. Box 460416 | Fort Lauderdale, FL 33316 US
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